Oclober 28, 1971

A meeting of the Antrim Planning Boavd was held al the Selectmen's Office
on the above date with the following present:

Howavd Humphyy, Sr., Harold Grant, Robert Flanders, Dana Healey,
Stanley Tenney, Robert Caughey, Mevle Aborn and Mildred Dudley.

Robert Caughey wrot to the New Hampshive Water Supply and Pollution
Control Commission in Concovd fov theiv opinion re:private individi al
Sewers instead of going in the project with Bennington. They would not
recommend this for approval and we would not be eligible Jov State aid in
this case.

Re: Closing old dump, it was thought State would approve this if Stanley
Tenney would let us use some of { his land needed to take cave of the
sttuation which now exists. If Stanley would agvee to this the Town would
deed the land on which the dump is now located to him, and the Town would
have no movre vesponsibility for the dump.

A letter was read from the Selectmen to Stanley Tenney ve: closing of the

dump and a latev from Stanley Tenney to Selectmen accepling the terms
with reservations.

To close the dump will cost between $4, 000 and %5, 000.

Other location for dump ( Smith Road to Elm Avenue ) not yet approved by
State.

Planning Boavd project for the future will be to look into voads with gates
and bars and voads not passable to see what action should be taken. Bob
Caughey has a list presented to Planning Board by Mevrle Aborn and will
indicate them on a map which he has and this will be brought up at the next
meeting.

It was suggested that something be done abount parking on the sidewalks in
the Town.

Robert Caughey was elected to the Planning Board to take the unexpived
tevm of Byron Butteyfield.

Hodtor SBeentlou .

Secretary,



